
February 19, 2025


Hello Alums,
Due to the price of postage, the President and his staff has decided to do our registration for our school reunion another way. You will receive your registration forms through Via- email. We are aware that those of you may not be able to receive them through email or download the forms so we are asking those that can help, please download the forms, and give them to your fellow alumni members. If there is anyone that needs the forms in the mail, please contact the numbers provided on the registration form. Your help in our effort to reach everyone will be appreciated.




Thanks,
James Redwine, President
Lonnie Fields, Vice President
Bernice Murphy-Johnson, Secretary
